
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 2021 DECEMBER         

 

 

 

H E L L O  M E M B E R ’ S ! 

 
Christmas is upon us!  Hope you have all your shopping done. 
We are not off to a very good start in the weather department….Come on snow!! 
Hope you have all your snowmobile maintenance complete and have your trail passes. 
 
Next month’s meeting there will be elections for President, Secretary & Trail Coordinator.  
Please try to attend the meeting for voting. We are also in need of a trail boss to take over 
Randy Benson’s section and we would like to thank Randy for all the years of hard work! 
Please make a note of the time change for the next meeting:  6:00 p.m. at Pizza Ranch. 
 
The annual Baraboo River Runners club ride will take place in Price Co., WI on Feb. 11,12 & 13. 
We will be staying at the Super 8 Motel on Hwy.13  in Phillips. We have reserved a block of 15 
rooms at a special club rate of $94/night. (Regular rate is $109-$114.) We have until Jan. 25th. 
to make reservations. After that all remaining rooms will go back to the regular rates. Be sure 
to tell them you are with the Baraboo River Runners when making your reservations. 
Cancellation policy is 24 hrs. notice. Their number is; 715-339-2898.   
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Steve Senger at 608-381-4851. 
 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: Wednesday, January 12th, 2022 
Where: Pizza Ranch 
Time: 6:00 p.m.  (Please come early and support this great sponsor)   
 



Have a Happy & Healthy Holiday Season & hope to see you all on the trails soon! 
 
  
 
 
Vince & Angie Holt 
 

 
 
 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season! 
 

 
 

 


